
From:
To:
Subject: Letter of Comment
Date: June 28, 2017 3:03:21 PM

Original Message-----
From: webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca [mailto:webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca]
Sent: June-04-17 10:52 AM
To: registrar
Subject: Letter of Comment - 

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2017-06-04

-- Case Number --
EB-2017-0049

-- Name --
DANIEL SPRONGL

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --
Really, another hydro increase.
Rather than continually raising the Hydro rates, look at the internal costs, wasted funding, do a full
audit of Hydro one.

Remove  duplicate jobs, jobs in which the employess are no longer productive,
   hiring practices at hydro.

I think the company should have a full audit, restructure, and used the saved funds to save clients
money.  Rather than having clients pay for a poorly run company.

Diasllow the increase, make the executives of hydro take pay cuts.

This is crazy, day to day needs, the price goes up.

Start the firing at hydro one.

-- Attachment --
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